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Austin, TX 78752 
 
Ref  GW-97 3250 Baker Hughes Facility at 3250 Southside River Road Farmington 
  

No Further Action 
 
Ms Hoover: 
 
OCD has received and reviewed your 23 March 2018 report regarding 2018 soil and 
groundwater monitoring at the above site near the former Field Waste Tank.   
 
The available information shows Baker Hughes (BHGE) has met the requirements of 
19.15.29-30 NMAC.  No further corrective actions are required.  The referenced 
groundwater discharge permit case file is closed. 
 
This finding by the OCD does not relieve BHGE of responsibility if future information 
shows a threat to ground water, surface water, human health, or the environment.  
Further, it does not relieve BHGE of responsibility for compliance with any federal, state, 
or local law. 
 
Please plug remaining monitoring wells per requirements of the New Mexico Office of 
the State Engineer. 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
P.E., Hydrologist, District III 
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